
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Steve Ruppert"; "Yolanda Jimenez"
Subject: RE: [EXT] 1RP 5173 Ruppert Final C-141 Reportable Release
Date: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 8:22:00 AM
Attachments: approved_finalC141_1RP5173.pdf

Good morning Mr. Ruppert:
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-5173 closed. However, this
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
BLM approval required. NMSLO may have additional concerns and stipulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Steve Ruppert <stevendruppert@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 12:53 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: steve ruppert <stevendruppert@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: [EXT] 1RP 5173 Ruppert Final C-141 Reportable Release
 
Hello from Steve!  OK!  Thanks!  I will get it in the mail.  Best Regards, SR

On Oct 23, 2018, at 12:06 PM, Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us> wrote:
 
Mr. Ruppert:
 
The C-141 form is visible on my end. However, the form needs to be actually signed for
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closure. To facilitate resolution, please mail the completed, signed C-141 form to
NMOCD and BLM, respective addresses found online.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
From: Steve Ruppert <stevendruppert@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 11:24 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Yolanda Jimenez <yjimenez@blm.gov>
Cc: steve ruppert <stevendruppert@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXT] 1RP 5173 Ruppert Final C-141 Reportable Release
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